
Cambridgeshire AA Athletics Championships 
 
Pupils in Years 6, 7 and 8 are able to enter the Cambridgeshire AA Athletics Championships 
at Peterborough on Saturday 13th May.  Entry forms can be obtained from Mr North and 
some will also be available in the school office.  Mr North and Mr Mageean will be there on 
the day.  Once parents have sent off their child’s entry form, please see either Mr North or 
Mr Mageean for a school vest to compete in.  Parents must arrange for their child to be 
transported to and from the Peterborough track on the day, or alternatively arrange 
transport with friends who will also be attending. 
 

We are hoping for a strong contingent of throwers, runners and jumpers on the day.  
 


